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Dear our esteemed Donors,  

CFYDDI are delighted to inform you that the receipt of the first round of donations for Project 

15365 - Build a Community Centre for 300 Ugandan Youth - of £2,977.20 through the 

Global Giving Gateway Challenge will kick start the construction of the Centre! Thank to all our 

donors who contributed generously to supporting the project and to Global Giving for providing 

us with this platform to reach out to all who have supported us. Our appreciation to you all is 

beyond measure! Thank you. 

 

At CFYDDI, we promised to send regular reports about our work that you are helping to move 

forward. We want to show how the donations that have been made have helped to fund, what 

accomplishments we have achieved and what our current needs are. 

 

As you can see below, the preparations are underway and in high gears to clear the proposed new 

site for the centre.  

  
 

Joachim who is volunteering at the library throughout his  S.6 vacation  says ‘the future is 

brighter’. As we prepare the construction site we have also prepared the proposed design for the 

Centre which was designed by our selected architect and we are now awaiting final approval 

from the Ministry of Local Government, (Wakiso District Council) to start the construction as 

established by law.   

 

http://www.cfyddi.org/
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When the plan is approved (Architect plan attached separately), we have planned to procure local 

materials from young people within the community, who are able to provide bricks, casual labor 

i.e. fetching water and sand.  

At CFYDDI we believe this strategy will help to improve the livelihoods of local unemployed 

youths. Already we have seen young people making bricks that we will buy to build the new 

centre. This method of local procurement will not only encourage and motivate youths but also 

allow scope for learning and potential job opportunities i.e. working and learning from the site 

engineers, skills development and potentially being identified for a job. 

 

We can’t wait to see this change come! Every day we wake up with renewed hope and energy on 

how things are shaping out.  

 

The future  

 

We have decided to break the ground with what we have raised so far and we have set a deadline 

of May 2014 to try and raise the remaining project balance of £12,200 and re-locating to the new 

centre. 

 

We have many books at the current centre and in March we are receiving a consignment of 

medical books. At the moment we have no space to display the books and so the need for more 

space at the new centre is greatly needed, we want to have array of books on display for our local 

youths to read, learn and be inspired.  

 

May will be a busy month at CFYDDI, we have a number of activities that have been approved, 

including, Youth Consultations, Health Training Camps, Build Your Business Training (BYB) 

and Computer Classes. We have also arranged for medical Doctors to visit the centre to give 

advice and support. Hosting these events will of course depend on the progression and continued 

support of the centre. 

 

Please consider telling your friends and family about our progress, to help promote and ensure 

the continuation of CFYDDI. We are so appreciative of the donations made so far, our last 

donation was made on January 19th 2014. We continue to strive to achieve promotion of our 

project and with your help we hope to step up the pace towards raising the remaining balance.  

We are looking forward to your ideas because we believe that together we can do more.  

http://www.cfyddi.org/
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Yours sincerely,  

Enoch Magala 

Project Manager 
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